
Post until  January 5, 2025 
This recall is being conducted in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission 

deltacycle.com/hoiststraprecall 

Important Safety Recall Notice  
 

Delta Ceiling Hoist with Straps (Item RS2300) 
manufactured by Delta Cycle Corp 

 
We have learned that the plastic buckles for the straps can fail as shown below. You should 
discontinue using these straps immediately as they present a fall hazard which could result in 
injury.  These straps are used in storing a kayak, canoe, ladder or other larger items. If you are 
not using the straps and only using the hooks, no further action is required.  

 

  

Detail of how buckle may fail Use that may require recall depending on serial # ✅ 
Please follow the steps below to fix this problem. Failure to follow these steps could result in 
injury. 
 

1) Please check your serial number by looking at the larger pulley on the side that would 
touch the ceiling.  

 
 

2) The following ranges of serial numbers are subject to recall 
 
65629 - 66828,112494 - 114493,115494 - 116502,131332 - 132819,165193 - 167192,187360 - 188895,220801 - 
222800,264059 - 266058,396421 - 397428,428259 - 430258,464905 - 466408,1650319 - 1651326,1667038 - 
1669037,1717501 - 1718044,1750965 - 1751972,1776082 - 1777089 
 

3) If you own an RS2300 Delta Ceiling Hoist with Straps in the serial number ranges above 
or your hoist does not have a serial number please contact 
hoiststraprecall@deltacycle.com / 800-474-6615 (phone) / 240-376-5979 (text) with 
your name and address. Immediately stop using straps that you own, cut and destroy 
them. Upon receipt of new straps install as per our installation instructions.  
 

 
Questions? Contact hoiststraprecall@deltacycle.com / 800-474-6615  (voice)  

/ 240-376-5979 (sms) 


